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Comments: I am in favor of the Stibnite Gold Project. Thank you for the opportunity to provide my feedback as

part of the National Environmental Policy Act.

 

I have reviewed the Plan of Restoration and Operations and I believe the Stibnite Gold Project is an opportunity

to repair the environment and bring an economic boost to the community. As a nation we have no right to lock up

our natural resourses only to buy from another nation what is better produced by us. Lord only knows this forest

service has a strangle hold on too much land and resources. This emity is a national disgrace as to their

management practices. If Midas Gold isn[rsquo]t allowed to move forward with its plan, this area in Idaho[rsquo]s

backcountry will continue to suffer.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state needs. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to

permit this project, using the preferred alternative presented by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as possible.


